
City of Pilot Point 

Operational Update 

Week of August 13, 2018 
 

Main Street 

Employees from the Denton County Office of History and Culture and a 

few Museum Advisory Board members worked all day Wednesday to 

properly document the items in collection which Jay Melugin had 

donated. These items will be returned to Denton Friday and maintained 

as part of our MOU. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Library 

Deputy Director, Erica Salinas, attended the Cross Timbers Library 

Collaborative conference last Friday in Denton.  She staffed the 

information desk for her Tejas Star reading list committee and attended 

informative sessions while networking with other librarians.   

 

This week, Ms. Wendy and Ms. Erica attended the Pilot Point 

9ƭŜƳŜƴǘŀǊȅ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ ΨaŜŜǘ ǘƘŜ ¢ŜŀŎƘŜǊΩ ƴƛƎƘǘ ǿƘŜǊŜ ǘƘŜȅ ƘŀƴŘŜŘ ƻǳǘ 

library information and Medieval Times bookmarks and coupons.  Yarn 

.ǳŘŘƛŜǎ ƳŜǘ ƻƴ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ ǎǳƳƳŜǊ ƳƻǾƛŜΣ ά/ƻŎƻέ 

will be shown at 2 p.m. on Friday.  Game day will be held on Saturday 

for lovers of classic board games. 



Next week at the Library:  The Library Advisory Board will be meeting 

on Tuesday evening.  Erica will be attending a workshop at the Frisco 

[ƛōǊŀǊȅ ǘƛǘƭŜŘΣ ά9ƴƎŀƎƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ¢ŜŜƴǎ ƛƴ ¸ƻǳǊ [ƛōǊŀǊȅάΦ  Ms. Erica and Ms. 

Wendy will be visiting the Countryside Nursing Home for Music & 

Movement on Thursday morning and Yarn Buddies will be meeting at 

11:30 a.m.  

Public Works 

Public Works installed new hand rails outside the back door of the 
Police Department. Thanks to Otis Jackson, JT Nolan and Michael 
Blanks! 
 

 
 
 



From Trent Vandagriff - Always bragging on water stuff, but these 

patches that come behind the main breaks are artwork. Good job 

Streets!!!!  

 



Significant progress is being made on the Yarbrough Farms 
development. Burks Street is about 80% complete. The intersection of 
Burks Street and College Street is going to open on Monday, except for 
the part of Burks that is west of College. During an inspection Friday it 
was clear that the drainage system was not installed correctly. It was 
too far below the grade of the street. We are working with the engineer 
and we believe we have a solution to correct it, but it will require that 
part of Burks Street to remain closed while it is fixed. Access along 
College Street to the Intermediate School will not be affected. 
 

 


